
DULUTH POLICE DEPARTMENT 
STUDENT INTERN PROGRAM 

 
The Duluth Police Department administers a student intern program designed to 
provide first-hand observation of the law enforcement role in the community.  The 
student intern program is open to law enforcement and criminal justice students to 
augment their education and provide an inside perspective of the demands of a 
policing career. 
 
The Department can accommodate up to three interns per semester and will accept 
only those students who are recommended by the Program Coordinator of the 
participating school.  The length of the program is based on the school's credit/hour 
requirements. 
 
Interns are accepted in the following priority: 
 

1. UMD and UWS Criminology Students 
2. Local residents attending college (in related field of study) outside 

Duluth 
3. Students from other law enforcement programs. 

 
Recommendations for internships must originate from the Program Coordinator of 
the participating school.  Recommendations should be sent to the Intern 
Coordinator, Duluth Police Department, 2030 North Arlington Ave., Duluth, 
Minnesota 55811, at least 30 days prior to the beginning of the semester the 
internship is desired. 
 
Once a student receives preliminary approval from the Program Coordinator, the 
student completes an application/background.  Students will participate in a formal 
interview process.  If accepted, the student must submit to a background check.  In 
addition, students must sign a contract, code of conduct agreement, and waiver of 
liability. 
 
Please contact Investigator Steven Pruse of the Professional Standards Unit at 218-
730-5666 or email Steve at spruse@duluthmn.gov 
 
For more information or to apply, visit our website. 
 
Michael Ceynowa 
Chief of Police 

mailto:spruse@duluthmn.gov
https://duluthmn.gov/police-recruitment/community-service-officer-internship-program/

